
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Next Meeting – Wednesday  

November 14, 2018 
 

At 
 

Elmer’s Restaurant 
(Gresham) 

1590 NE Burnside Rd, 
Gresham, OR 97030 

(503) 665-5144 

 
Business Meeting 

11:30 pm 
 
 

Steve Bates 
12:15 pm 

 

Clarice Moss, President 
503-658-5227 

Email: 
claricemoss@yahoo.com 

 
Kate Drew, VP.  
503-255-8432 
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Editor 

Clarice Moss 

 

To Celebrate Veteran’s Day, Mt. Hood Republican Women will 

welcome Steve Bates as speaker.  He has been the backbone and 

hardest worker in East County in obtaining support for our Veterans.  

The dream of a Vietnam Memorial in Boring was realized and 

celebrated in a memorable dedication September 21, 2018.   Do you 

know how many of Oregon’s Highways have dedicated sections to 

our veterans?  How many families have lost more than one son?  

Everyone is welcome to attend and hear our history and the plan for a 

future state Vietnam Memorial in Salem.  Bring your questions and 

prepare for a good discussion and history lesson.   Both men and 

women are welcome to attend and participate. 

All will take place at Elmer’s Restaurant, 1590 N.E. Burnside Road.   

503-665-5144, in Gresham.  Business meeting convenes at 11:30 am 

with speaker at 12:15 pm.  Please arrive early to claim a seat, visit 

and order from the delicious full service menu.  Reservations are not 

necessary. 

Our goal is to communicate, educate and promote a more 

Conservative Government! 

 

Elections are not won on Election Day – but 
through the work in the months leading up to it. 
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Veteran’s Day Event in Boring on Sunday November 11
th

  
 

The Committee on Memorials and Remembrance in conjunction with the Boring, 

Oregon Foundation will host a special Veterans Day ceremony at the Boring, 

Oregon Vietnam Memorial located in the Boring Station Trailhead Park. 

The Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 392 from Portland will present and lay 

a wreath at the Memorial. 

There will also be a ceremony commemorating the 50th anniversary of the 

Vietnam War recognizing the service of all Vietnam era Veterans.  Those 

Vietnam Era Veterans in attendance will be presented a pin and a letter signed by 

the President. 

The Sunday, November 11th ceremony will start at 2:00 pm. 

We invite you to join us. 

For more information, please contact Steve Bates at 503-663-6271 or at 

sbates53@aol.com  

2019 Dues can 
now be paid.  

Please contact 
Treasurer Billie 

Goodwin or 
Clarice to be 

included in our 
“Handy Dandy 
Membership 

Booklet”. 

mailto:claricemoss@yahoo.com
mailto:sbates53@aol.com
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Executive Club November 7
th

   

7pm Airport Shilo Inn 

11707 Northeast Airport Way 
 

Wednesday, November 7, 2018 Executive Club Meeting, $20 
Dinner available and plenty of parking.   As this is the day after 
“The Election” a lively discussion of the results should not be 

missed.  Good and Bad!  How will all be affected?  Everyone is 
welcome.  Bring a friend or two.  Come and enjoy the comradery of 

like-minded citizens in the spirit of the late Don McIntire.   

The best Local 
Newspaper in our area is 

the NORTHWEST 
CONNECTION.  

Published monthly and 
available at newsstands, 

restaurants and your 
favorite doctor’s office.  
Subscribe by mail at  
$ 65.Per year.  Call  

503-328-8416 or write  
P.O. Box 61, Troutdale, 

Oregon 97060 for 
information. 

Birthdays 
Send a card, bake a 
cake, take them to 

lunch, give them a call 
and wish them well on 

their special day 
 

 
 

November 29 
Judy Kamisky   

 
Speedy recovery wishes are 
sent to Member Robbie Bello 

after her recent fall and 
hospital stay.     

 
Please send extra prayers to 

Kate Drew, Darlene Hager and 
Sharon Petri for their 

continuing medical treatments.     
 

Additional prayers should be 
said for our Secretary of State,   
Dennis Richardson in his fight 

against brain cancer.                
 

   
 

  

  

 

  

Message for Working Together 
 

We, as Republican Women, must increase 

the effectiveness of women in the cause of 

good government, should work together 

for our common benefit and foster loyalty 

to the Republican Party and promote its 

principles and candidates in all elections.  

The Republican Party needs us, they can’t 

do without us!  Taken from remarks at 

OFRW Meeting in Newport, October 7, 

2018 by Nancy Trahern, District V and VI 

Director and Former Club President of 

Rogue Valley Republican Women. 

Tuesday, November 6, Boring Community Planning 

Organization (CPO) Meeting.  Doors open at 6 PM with 

meeting at 7 PM. Boring Fire Station on Highway 212, just 

West of U.S. 26.       

 Contact Mike Fitz at 503-502-5837 for additional information. 

 

If you enjoy good conversation with the 

latest political information, this club’s 

for you!  As part of both the State and 

National Organization of Republican 

Women, our goals are to increase the 

involvement of citizens for good 

government through education and 

activities that promote the principles and 

ideals of the Republican Party.  

Meetings are open to both men and 

women at Gresham’s Elmer’s 

Restaurant, 1590 NE. Burnside Road in 

Gresham, on the second Wednesday of 

months, February through May and 

September through December.  Business 

meeting at 11:30 am with speakers to 

follow.  We are now inviting new 

members to join us for 2019.  Regular 

Memberships at $ 25 and Associate 

Memberships at $ 15 are available.   

Call 503-658-5227 for more 

information. 

Did you know that observers are welcome 
a County Elections Offices.  You will see 

the verifying of signatures, testing of 
equipment, envelope opening, ballot 
counting and recounts (if necessary).   

Fear is a reaction.  Courage is a 
decision.   A nation that forgets its 
past has no future, if you’re not a 

Liberal at twenty you have no heart, 
if you’re not a conservative at forty, 
you have no brain. There is nothing 

government can give you that it 
hasn’t taken from you in the first 

place.  
Winston Churchill 

Please, remember to save your small toiletries (soaps, 

lotions, shampoo) from your Summer Travels for our 

Community Service Project with Pregnancy Resource 

Centers.  These can be brought to any of our meetings 

and will be delivered to their Sandy office for 

distribution. 
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October Meeting Recap 
Many questions were answered and doubts erased 

when Emily Smith representing Kevin Chambers on 

Measure 104,  explained the Constitutional 

Amendment to insure the 3/5 majority rule remains 

preventing additional taxes and fees on to us, the 

taxpayers.  Miranda Bonifield from Cascade Policy, 

elaborated on the many pitfalls of the Metro 6 ½ 

Million Bond Measure or as John Charles stated, the 

$1 Billion measure for homeless housing  Remember 

there is no cap on the original amount and we, as 

taxpayers,  will foot the bill adding $2-400 to our 

property taxes for 30 years!  Much information was 

shared and explored on the grocery tax, Measure 103 

and our hard fought Measure 105 to Abolish 

Sanctuary Status in Oregon to protect everyone.     

 
 
 

Can’t attend a Republican meeting during the day?   

Southwest Corridor Republicans meet the 2nd 

Wednesday at 6:30 PM.  King City Clubhouse.  

Location 15245 S. W. 16th St., in King City.   Please 

contact Billie Reynolds for more information and 

scheduled speakers.   azreynolds@juno.com                             

County Party Contacts 
For more information 

 

Clackamas – http://www.clackamasrepublicans.org/   
Marion - http://www.marioncountygop.org/   

Multnomah - http://www.multnomahgop.org/   
Washington - http://washcogop.org/   

Oregon Republican Party - http://oregon.gop/ 

 Calling all Veterans to 
visit or participate in 

Reynold’s High School 
eighth Annual “Living 

History Day” Thursday, 
November 8, 2018, at 

Reynold’s High School.  
8:30 am – 2 pm.  

Including a catered lunch 
and classroom visits.  A 
wonderful opportunity to 
meet, share and thank 

the many veterans from 
our area.  For 

information please call 
Chris Phelps, 503-667-

3186 ext. 1098 or 
Cphelps@rsd7.net    

How to Get Involved in Multnomah County 
For volunteer options in Multnomah County please visit 

https://multco.us/oci for more information about available 
opportunities  

 

How to Get Involved in Clackamas County 
Looking to gain experience and serve in a volunteer 

capacity. Please think about applying to serve on one of the 

many advisory boards and commissions that communicate 

directly with the Clackamas County Board of 

Commissioners. These groups are vital to providing insight 

and perspective to your local elected officials. This is great 

experience that will help guide our County. Visit this link 

for more information on how to apply.  
 

https://web3.clackamas.us/abc/abc.jsp  

Mt. Hood Republican Women’s Christmas 
Auction 

Our Annual Christmas Auction will take place 
Wednesday, December 12, at Elmer’s in Gresham.   

A fun event for all and our only fundraiser for the 
year.   All donated items are welcome.  Bring your 

books, baked goods, craft items, collectables, 
Christmas décor, stuffed animals, children’s toys, 
pictures, crochet and knitted items and jewelry.  If 

you bring it, Clarice will sell it! Remember, we’ll have 
lots of fudge too!  Start now to gather and bring it all 

to our December meeting.  The more money we 
raise, the more we can help those in need.  We 

recently gave to the Boring Memorial maintenance 
fund, Our Hero’s veterans fund and through 

Reverend Graham’s Samaritans’ Purse, Hurricane 
Aid for North Carolina. 

Do you have some free time each 

week?   Volunteer for the Smart 

Program.    Chat with Kate Drew who 

has participated for many years.   Call 

Michelle Gilmore at 971-634-1603      

or      
mgilmore@getsmartoregon.org     

A huge Thank You and Job 
Well Done should be shouted 
out for Sharon Petri and her 

volunteer baking for the 
Gresham’s Eagles 

Organization.  She just 
presented $ 6270.00 to them.   
The profit made from baking 
pies and cakes and selling 
them by-the-piece at their 

meetings each week.   She is 
always doing for others in 

quadruple time! 
Please Remember to vote and get your ballot 

turned into your County Elections office 

before 8pm on Tuesday November 6th. 

A Special Thank You 
 

To our candidates, thank you for stepping up to run, thank 

you for being our voice, thank you for tackling the 

problems head on, thank you for listening to our words, 

thank you for fighting for our values and most of all thank 

you for trying to make a difference so our nation, our state 

and our local communities can be great again. We wish you 

the best of luck on Election Day and we pray for you and 

your families each and every day. Thank you.  
 

Clarice Moss,  

President of the Mt. Hood Republican Women 

 
 

mailto:azreynolds@juno.com
http://www.clackamasrepublicans.org/
http://www.marioncountygop.org/
http://www.multnomahgop.org/
http://washcogop.org/
http://oregon.gop/
mailto:Cphelps@rsd7.net
https://multco.us/oci
https://web3.clackamas.us/abc/abc.jsp
mailto:mgilmore@getsmartoregon.org


 

 

Mt. Hood Republican Women 

 
Thank You and May God Bless America 

   
Fly our Flag Proudly for all of our Veterans and 

their families on November 11th  


